
The veterinary chapter of the University of  Nairobi Alumni Association was launched on 1st November 
2007. The chief guest was Dr. Jacob Ole Miaron the then Permanent Secretary, Ministry of Livestock and 
Fisheries Development. An important highlight of the event was the issuance of life membership 
registration certificates to some participants.Membership recruitment remains a fundamental agenda to 
the chapter to date. 
 


